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Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 

 
Celebrating 

National 
Foundation Day 

 

1 
Give thanks for 
the release of 
Pastor Hyeon Soo 
Lim from North 
Korea and  for his 
good health. 

2 
Give thanks that 
River of Life 
School teachers 
have moved into 
the Three Seas 
Center. 

3 
Everyone who hears 
these words of Mine 
and acts on them, may 
be compared to a wise 
man who built his 
house on the rock.  
Mt. 7:24 

4 
Pray that Kim Jong 
Un end his missile 
tests and be open to 
seek reconciliation 
throughout the 
region. 

5 
Pray for those who 
suffer as a result of 
increased 
sanctions on North 
Korea. 

6 
Pray that the travel 
restriction on U.S. 
citizens going to 
North Korea not 
endanger important 
humanitarian work. 

7 
Pray for wisdom for 
the Trump 
administration and 
the U.S. government 
concerning North 
Korea. 

8 
Pray for efforts 
being made to bring 
together North 
Korean resettler and 
River of Life School 
students this 
semester.  

9 
National 

Foundation Day 
Pray for a new 
unified Korea 

founded on Christ, 
the solid Rock. 

10 
The rain fell, and the 
floods came, the 
winds blew and 
slammed against that 
house; and yet it did 
not fall, for it had 
been founded on the 
rock. Mt. 7:25 

11 
Pray that Kim Jong 
Un and the North 
Korean leadership 
learn that their hope 
is not in human 
efforts that will fail 
but in Jesus Christ. 

12 
Pray for those in 
North Korea who 
are increasingly 
desperate, 
especially the rise 
of prostitution. 

13 
Pray for those who 
have fled North 
Korea and would 
rather commit 
suicide than be 
sent back. 

14 
Pray for three  NK 
resettlers who 
returned to NK as 
missionaries and were 
captured: Koh Hyun 
Chul, Kim Won Ho, 
Shin Won Mi. 

15 
Pray for the new 
students enrolled in 
The River of Life 
School that they be 
well integrated into 
the school 
community. 

16 
Give thanks for the 
new project manager 
and the new 
administrative 
assistant beginning 
work at the Three 
Seas Center. 

17 
Everyone who hears 
these words of Mine 
and does not act on 
them, will be like a 
foolish man who built 
his house on the sand.  
Mt. 7:26 

18 
Pray for NK military 
officers to turn away 
from corruption, 
abuse and forcing 
soldiers to steal. 

19 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea as 
they grow 
increasingly cynical 
about their 
leadership. 

20 
Pray that China 
stop repatriating 
North Koreans 
who flee the 
North. 

21 
Pray blessing for 
efforts being made to 
seek new approaches 
to establishing peace 
on the Korean 
Peninsula. 

22 
Pray for greater 
understanding 
about how to do 
relational 
education well. 

23 
Pray for wisdom 
for the next steps 
in pursuing the 
greater plan for the 
Three Seas. 

24 
The rain fell, and the 
floods came, and the 
winds blew and 
slammed against that 
house; and it fell -- 
and great was its fall. 
Mt.7:27 

25 
Pray that North 
Korea end the forced 
“volunteering” of 15 
years and younger 
boys to be soldiers.  

26 
Pray for those who 
continue to suffer 
from hunger and 
chronic malnut-
rition in NK. 

27 
Pray for all 
organizations 
around the world 
providing 
humanitarian help 
to North Korea 

28 
Pray blessing for 
efforts to bring 
together South 
Korean church 
leaders and North 
Korea ministries. 

29 
Pray for The River of 
Life School students 
to continue to grow 
in understanding of 
and cooperation with 
each other. 

30 
Pray for the financial 
and human resources 
needed to continue 
building the Three 
Seas Center. 

The Fourth River Project: Preparing for the opening of North Korea 
Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center: A place of preparation for the opening of North Korea 

The River of Life School: Preparing the Unification Generation. 
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